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Warning

Warning concerning the website http://arielsystem.pro

The CSSF warns the public of the website http://arielsystem.pro and of unknown persons who contact without
solicitation potential investors and who send them forged documents claiming that an entity named “Ariel SPF SA”
is authorised and supervised by the CSSF as an “offshore bank”.

The CSSF informs the public that an entity named “Ariel System” or “Ariel SPF SA” is unknown to it, that it is not
supervised by the CSSF and that it has not been granted any authorisation to provide investment services or other
financial services in or from Luxembourg.
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